## City of Chickasaw School System

201 N. Craft Hwy. Chickasaw, Alabama 36611 Phone: (251)452-2256 Fax: (251)380-8380

David Wofford Superintendent

Michelle Eller

Assistant Superintendent

March 12, 2020

Dear Parents, Guardians, Staff and Students of Chickasaw City Schools,

We continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation. Please refer to the letter dated March 2, 2020 on the website. Additionally, all field trips and training will be reviewed for approval on a daily basis for the safety of our staff and students. Please follow the CDC safety protocols and the general directions previously listed on the Chickasaw website.

These are the actions you and your student(s) should take immediately:

- 1. If you are running a fever, you must be fever free for 72 hours before returning to school/work.
- 2. Avoid close contact with those who are already sick.
- 3. Cover your nose and mouth when coughing or sneezing with a tissue or the crook of your arm.
- 4. Washing your hands often with antibacterial soap and water for at least 20 seconds. (Sing the "Happy Birthday" song from beginning to end, twice.)
- 5. Avoid touching your eyes, nose or mouth.
- 6. Wipe down all surfaces in your homes and work areas <u>daily</u> with antibacterial wipes and cleaners. Spray down soft surfaces with an antibacterial disinfectant spray.
- 7. We suggest that you and your student get vaccinated for the flu virus.

Instructions on how to properly wash your hands and use hand sanitizer. <a href="https://www.cdc.gov/handwashing/when-how-handwashing.html">https://www.cdc.gov/handwashing/when-how-handwashing.html</a>

Alabama Public Health Information on COVID-19.

https://www.alabamapublichealth.gov/infectiousdiseases/2019-coronavirus.html

US Department of Education Information on COVID-19:

https://www.ed.gov/coronavirus?src=feature

Have a blessed day!

Superintendent,

David Wofford